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IOC Member and USOC Board Member  
James L. Easton 

Meeting ATLANTA DITC Principals and Visiting the Brook Run Campus 
 
 

ATLANTA  –  On October 30, 2009, Mr. James. L. Easton will be flying his private jet to Peachtree DeKalb 
Airport.  During his two and half hour visit, Mr. Easton will meet with Ambassador Andrew Young. 
ATLANTA DITC Co-Chair, Dr. Marc-Daniel Gutekunst, ATLANTA DITC Co-Chair & CEO, Mr. Herb Edwards, 
ATLANTA DITC Chief Operating Officer, Mr. Murray Sanford, ATLANTA DITC SPORTS Director, as well as 
the principal partners of the ATLANTA SPORTS VILLAGE™.  During his short Atlanta visit, Mr. Easton will 
have only time to visit the Brook Run campus where athletes in training with the ATLANTA DITC are 
housed. 
 
There are currently 112 International Olympic Committee (IOC) Members, and Mr. James L. Easton is one 
of only 2 IOC Members from the United States.  Mr. Easton is also one of the 9 United States Olympic 
Committee (USOC) Board Members.  From 1989 to 2005, Mr. Easton was President of the Fédération 
Internationale du Tir à l’Arc/International Archery Federation (FITA). 
       
“Mr. James Easton special trip to DeKalb County to meet the principals of the ATLANTA DITC 
demonstrates once again the unique standing achieved the ATLANTA DITC in 7 short years within the 
Olympic and Sports families,” says Ambassador Andrew Young ATLANTA DITC Co-Chair.  
 
“In the near future we would love to play an active role promoting archery in metro Atlanta, as well as 
adding archery to the list of sports offered by the ATLANTA DITC,” says Dr. Marc-Daniel Gutekunst, 
ATLANTA DITC Co-Chair & CEO. 
 
 
 


